

MARCH 2025 CAMELOT LAKES VILLAGE HOA INSIGHT



With the greatest of sorrow, I am announcing the death of my husband and best friend, Mike Bond. We are mourning the loss of a friend, mentor and advocate who was an integral part of Camelot Lakes. The world lost a wonderful person and even though he is gone from this earth, his presence will remain in the community. There are no words to express our sadness. He was the backbone of our family, and we are beyond devastation. I am profoundly grateful for the outpouring of support from friends here. It means more than I can ever express. Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for showing what a true community is in a time of need.

A service will be held in April at the National Cemetery here in Sarasota. Details will be announced when date and time are confirmed.

Patti Bond



Message from Membership Committee:

As you have been seeing the Membership volunteers and directors have been out door to door collecting membership. We have 230 members to date. We are shooting for 400 members. I hope those of you that have not paid your annual dues of \$20.00 will strongly think about it. Numbers speak volumes when it comes to the HOA membership and working with Cove. A reminder is this is the important year to become a member due to negotiations with COVE for our new contract as of 2026. Please see Membership table at the BOD and HOA meetings.

Message from the Communication Committee:

As requested by residents Mike Rosenhagen will be coming to address us in March. We have corelated all the questions and concerns of those of you that turned them in by February 28th. Questions will be sent to him, and he will answer and present them at the meeting. Date to be determined. Will keep all of you posted.

Message from BOD:

Per our HOA Informational meeting on February 17th, 2025, many residents at the meeting shared they liked all candidates. At the BOD March 3rd, I will have an update as to candidates and BOD changes. Please plan on attending the meeting to get up dates. Some exciting information needs to be announced.



Message from Special Events:

The HOA Annual Membership meeting of March 17, 2025, is for **MEMBERS** ONLY and a Dinner will be served. You need a ticket to get in. Please see Gail Reichert for your tickets at the March 3rd meeting or call and set up meeting her.

There will be a deadline for picking up tickets which will be announced at the March 3rd meeting.

"There is always strength in numbers or organizations that you can rally to your cause, the better" Quote by Mark Shields

How to Contact the HOA:

Website: camelotlakesvillagehoa.com

Email: camelotlakesvillagehoa@gmail.com